St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIII

A~

Mrs. Elena Malinconico www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

“No winter lasts forever; no spring skips its turn.”
April 12, 2018
Dear St. Stan’s Families:

Joyfully, | hope that spring is here to take its turn. This winter has seemed to last far longer than expected.
With that said, earlier this week, | sent out a letter specifying the changes in the calendar as we approach the
end of the year. Graduation dates and last days of school were listed; | will be attaching times to each of those
events as the weeks progress.

May and June are filled with so many exciting events! The first one is our annual Mother and Father of the
Year. This year we will be honoring Mrs. Amy Huff and Mr. Patrick Williams for all they have done for the
children of our community. Information is in this white envelope for purchasing tickets to this very lovely event!

Next week our students will be involved in lowa standardized testing. These tests offer us a glimpse at our
curriculum, teaching methods and overall educational process. | ask that students come in on time (once
testing begins students will not be able to enter the classrooms), well rested, having eaten breakfast and
prepared to do their best.

Finally, next week please be on the look out for a document outlining new morning procedures. Based on
security funding we received from the state of New Jersey, we have installed a new front door lock system.
Drop off procedures in the morning will be changed for the safety and security of the students and faculty in the
building. It will take some adjustment by all of us but ultimately it will increase the effectiveness of the security
in the building.

| hope all of you take a moment to enjoy the anticipated warm weather this weekend and as always should
you have any concerns please contact the school office.

Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



The St. Stanislaus Kostka H.S.A.
&l the Alumni Committee
cordially invite you to a
Cocktail Reception in honor of our

Mother of the Year
Mrs. Amy Huff
cZ
Father of the Year
Mr. Patrick Williams

Friday, May 4" 7-9pm in the School Gymnasium

Tickets are available for purchase before/after Masses, through
school, and in the Parish office.

$15/Adult  $10/Children (12 and under)




Mother & Father of the Year
Celebration

St. Stan’s will be holding a cocktail party to honor this year’s
Mother and Father of the Year! The event will take place
Friday evening, May 4t from 7-9pm. We are in need of
volunteers for this event and it will count as an “other” as
part of your HSA work bond commitment. Please put a
check next to the times you are available to work and return
it to the school office no later than Tuesday April 24th. We
will fill the available shifts on a first come, first served basis.
Assignments will be in the white envelope on April 26th.
Thank you in advance for your assistance with the
Mother and Father of the Year Celebration.

PLEASE PRINT:
Name:
Phone:

Child’s Name:
Grade:

Friday May 4"- Set up 3:30pm to 6:00pm
Friday May 4™- Event 6:45pm to 9:15pm
Friday May 4"- Clean up- 9:30pm to 11:00pm

PLEASE RETURN this form by April 24" to Gina Rispoli



St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without teaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXl

Principal 732-254-5819
April 10, 2018

Dear St. Stan’s Families:

| hope that your Easter break was restful, happy and full of family time. With the hope that the
snow is behind us, | am making changes in the end of year calendar to be sure we reach the number
of days we are required to be in session. Please note that if mother nature decides to send us an
April snowstorm this could be revised yet again!

Eighth grade graduation will be on Friday, June 8th. Times for the graduation and information on
the Baccalaureate Mass will follow. Eighth grade finals will take place May 31, June 1 and June 4th.
Grades four through seventh finals will take place on June 5,6,7.

Preschool graduation will take place at 9am on June 13th and the Kindergarten graduation will
take place on June 13 at 7pm. The lastday of school for non returning students will be June 13th.
June 14th will be the last day of school for returning students and moving up day. Both June 13 and
June 14 will be early dismissals.

Thank you for your cooperation and let's hope the weather cooperates also.

Elena Malinconico
Principal
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St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Da not walk through time without {eaving warthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIlI

Mrs. Elena Malinconico www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819
April 9, 2018

To: ALL BINGO WORKERS
From: Elena Malinconico and Gina Rispoli
Re: Clean Up

Over the past month or so the morning after Sunday and Thursday Bingo, we are walking into
school with all garbages overflowing and the tables in the cafeteria are not being cleaned.

Our students are walking into a dirty school which is unfair and unacceptable for our children.
Before anyone leaves, the garbage bags in all cans should be tied up and placed in the dumpster
behind the school and replacement bags should be placed in the bags. The tables should be
washed down using the spray cleaner bottles found in the nurse’s office. The cleaning “bucket”
should be returned to the nurse’s office. You also need to check off next to your signature on
the sign in/out sheet that the garbages were emptied and bags placed in dumpster and that the
cafeteria tables were washed down.

We truly appreciate you volunteering! The reality is we do not have staff to do this in the
morning after bingo and I am sure each of you wants our students coming into a clean, garbage
free school. Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring our students are greeted with a clean
school each day.

I am confident that this issue will be resolved. Thank you for all your help!!!
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ST. STAN'S HSA
MIXED BAG FUNDRAISER

We are excited to bring back the Mixed Bag Designs
fundraiser. Mixed Bags are where style, fashion, and fun come
together with sustainability. Their reusable bags are made from
woven polypropylene and can hold up to 50 Ibs. due to the plastic
woven fibers. They have also added fabric/canvas totes,
kitchen/home items, scarves, and tech gadgets. The money
raised by this fundraiser benefits ALL of our students and
school.

Our catalog sale begins immediately and all orders are due back
to the school with payment by Wednesday, May 2nd. Please help
us by getting your order forms and money in on time. Delivery
will fake 3-4 weeks and we will announce pickup dates.

Please sell to co-workers, family, friends, and neighbors!
Your out-of-town friends & family can also shop online using our
fundraiser ID# 120825 at checkout.

TOP THREE SELLERS will receive "Mixed Bag” prizes!

**Please make checks payable to St. Stan's HSA**
If you have any questions please call or text:
Gina Rispoli (732) 277-2552

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!
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